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September 2021 Newsletter

A MESSAGE FROM OUR MANAGER

Bryan Cox

August has flown by just as the entire summer has! The summer has been different this year as far
as weather. We had a week of very hot and humid weather but then we also had 3-4 days in a row
of low 8o-degree weather.

The 3rd weekend in August is when we hosted our Piper Glen Ladies Invitational. This year we
saw a record setting 136 ladies play! We had teams travel as far as Missouri, Southern Illinois, and
the Peoria area to play. After Saturday’s round, we hosted a live band and food for the women. It
sure turned into a dance party! We want to thank all the volunteers that came out to help with this
event!

September is usually one of our busiest months for golf outings and tournaments. Please make
sure to look at the calendar to see when those outings will be. The last weekend of September we
will be hosting the 2021 Club Championship. Open to all Season Pass Holders. Who will claim the
parking spots this year?

My door is always open and keep it in the fairway!




Piper Glen Shootout

Saturday, September 18th
Piper Glen Golf Club
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PIPER GLEN SHOOTOUT

Saturday, September 18th - 8:30am Shotgun Start

Cart Pass Holders: $30
Walking Pass Holders: $40
Guest Fee: $60

Top ten (10) Net Scores from the morning will battle in the afternoon shootout
with guaranteed winnings! Each hole of the shootout, every remaining golfer
plays, and the golfer with the highest score is eliminated. The one who is left
standing at the end of 9 holes is the winner. Tie Breakers - Chip Offs (Golf Pro
chooses the spot).

Entry deadline is September 15t

Individual Low Net

Saturday, September 11th
Piper Glen Golf Club
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